
From: Arne Petersen
To: Ford, John; Lazar, Steve
Date: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 9:13:30 AM

Mr. Ford,
There is a Ferndale City Council Meeting tonight. What is your current plan of action
concerning the HCFA Motorsport Conditional Use Permit? Again, what do I need to do to
have it revoked?
Regards,
Arne R.W. Petersen
Mechanical Engineer, MBA
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